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PK-6 Current Progress​: The PK-6 staff is doing such an incredible job!  Here are some 
of the highlights: 

● Staff members made the transition look very smooth.  The reality is that this took 
a great deal of hard work on their part.  The teachers are learning new things 
every single day and are trying their best to stay connected to their students in 
unique ways.  

● Staff members are trying to stay connected with families in order to gauge the 
workload.  They are doing a great job of monitoring and adjusting as needed. 

● Overall “attendance” for K-6 is very good.  Staff members mark a student as 
“present” when work from that day comes in.  

● Our families have done such an incredible job with adjusting to this situation. 
They are doing their best on their end as well.  We are remaining flexible to their 
unique needs.  We are so thankful for their support during this time. 

● Teachers are experimenting with new technology and other tools to help them 
connect with their students.  Nothing is mandatory during this time; teachers are 
taking it upon themselves to experiment with different things.  

● I was able to help out on one of the bus routes on Thursday, April 9.  What an 
amazing job our bus drivers and paraprofessionals are doing with the meal and 
packet deliveries!  

● A big “thank you” to everyone - - families, teachers, specialists, counselors, food 
service staff, paraprofessionals, custodians, technology crew, bus drivers, 
administrative assistants, administrators, School Board, etc.  Awesome job, 
team! 
 

Summer School​:  We are in touch with consortium districts and will continue to monitor 
the COVID-19 situation.  


